
February 2, 2021 

 

Dear Committee Members,  

Hello, my name is Pamela LuAllen and I just want you to know how thankful I am for the services that you 

all did in my home. I am a senior who lives in the Baltimore City. I needed repairs for my home. If it hadn’t 

been for Green and Healthy Homes and this organization I would not be able to make these repairs, the 

installation, the railings, the re adjustment of my vents for my gas dryer, the railings inside my house, the 

lights down my stairways, the vents in my bathroom, things that have allowed me to stand in my 

home safely, the smoke alarms and the carbon alarm system, things that without your help I would have 

to try to get these things done. This program allows seniors to stay in their homes, and not go to a senior 

facility. We love our homes, our memory and being able to enjoy our years of independence. This program 

is extremely important to us and needs to be continued...and needs to be financed to continue these 

services. It is truly an excellent program, the people are extremely friendly and respectful and very helpful. 

Thank you with all my heart. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pamela LuAllen 


